
Exhibit Y.
Search results associating Lamar Construction with 440 Matthews Rd.  Before 
we signed the contract, Brian McDonald stated he was a licensed general 
contractor through his business partner at 440 Matthews Rd.  Because a 
licensed contractor, Lamar Construction, was previously at that address, we 
were able to find license no. RLCO001318 associated with 440 Matthews Rd.




	Blank Page
	Blank Page

